
 

A RESOLUTION SETTING A PUBLIC HEARING ON A TEMPORARY STREET CLOSING 

REQUEST 

 

BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Aldermen of the Town of Carrboro that May 23, 2017 at 

7:30 PM is hereby set as the date for a public hearing on a request by Not So Normal Fund, Inc. 

for the temporary closing and usage of Town streets on Sunday, April 15th, 2018 from 7:00 AM 

to 1:00 PM for the Not So Normal Run event.   
 


